
Attention Thomas Prosser 

Ongoing concerns with Harbord Hotel disturbance

Over the last week I have been woken up by patrons leaving Harbord Hotel after midnight

On each occasion this occurred at approximately 12.15am. 

On Monday 8 June this included drunks trying to dismantle safety signs at 3 locations around 
the Moore rd/ Charles Street intersection/roundabout 

The result for one give way sign is evident in photos
Ready to full over and facing wrong way

The road safety concern is one aspect

Disturbance after midnight is another 

If disturbance continues after closing time then closing time needs to be before midnight 
11pm or 11.30pm

Sent: 14/06/2020 11:55:41 AM
Subject: DA 2020/0468 damage to road safety sign







Bottles and cans left on neighbouring properties continue to be a concern

Please arrange repair of road safety sign, should be charged back to hotel,

Regards Jeff Bembrick 
0499156665

Sent from my iPhone


